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TAPE  46, Side A   

003 CHAIR BAUM calls meeting to order at 4:00 pm. 

OPENS PUBLIC HEARING ON HJM12 

022 OREGON FIREFIGHTERS:   

OPEN WORK SESSION 

033 MOTION:  REP. COURTNEY 

047 REP 

OPENS WORK SESSION ON HJM11 



044 MOTION REP COURTNEY: 

053 MOTION 

061 

CLOSE WORK SESSION ON HJM11 

OPENS WORK SESSION ON HB 2148

083 COLLEEN SEELOCK,  ELECTIONS DIRECTOR, SECREATRY OF STATE'S OFFICE:  
Testifies on HB 2148. 

104 MOTION:  REP. WATT moves the bill be sent to the House Floor with a DO  
PASS recommendation  

110 COLLEEN SEELOCK:  This is to prevent payment for an individual to sign  
petition. 

128 In a roll call vote  

130 REP. B EYER WILL LEAD FLOOR DISCUSSION 

134 OPENS WORK SESSION  ON HB 2866 

151 ....Testifies in support of HB 2866.  Someone from secretary of State's  
office??? 

169 CHARLES STEARN, YAMHILL COUNTY CLERK:  Voices his opinion of which  
changes in the amendments should be changed.   

201 CHAIR BAUM:  Questions the changes in the amendments. 

209 c1: Questions witnesses on questions raised previously by rank and file  
witnesses.  Can a person get executive level certification 

230 c1:  Requests certification levels: 

233 sheriff's dept:  Answers questions for c1. 

238 r1:  Would a corrections officer be qualified to run for sheriff? 

250 sos: Yes.   

263 CHARLES STERN:  Lists another item which he feels should be changed.   
Take out the delete statement. lines 20-25.  Add back deletd  from 28g and  
rest of the page.  and 8a through f 

r1:  verifies his understanding of deltetions and additions. 

319 b2:  questions matching deletions in training.  How do these standards  
deal with that? 

351 b2:  someone who had a law enforcement degree, but no experience could  
they run for sheriff? 

358 sos: 

360 b2:  Are you saying that only someone who had been in law enforcemnt 

368 sos:  That is true to some degree. 



375 b2; questions old boy system and how it affects 

384 sos:  We would hopethat by maintining high standards, we would eliminate  

old g\boy system.  It is possible such discrimination takes place, but I am  

not aware of it. 

399 c1:  I think this bill creates restrictions which prevent a person from  
running for law enforcement. 

Tape 47, Side A 

003 sos:  Our attempt here was to respond the the claims the previous bill  
was too restrictive. This is not restrictive to anyone. 

023 w1:  Are you familiar with how long ...was a member of Medford PD before  

he ran for sheiff.  Woudl CW smith have been elected under this law. 

032 sos:   

035 w1"  What was the criteris 

040 w1:  What counties are over 70 thousand? 

042 sos:  responds. 

058 MOTION:  ROBERTS MOVES THE AMENDMENTS BE ADOPTED 

060 HEARING NO OBJECTIONS THE AMENDMENTS ARE ADOPTED. 

065 b1 crafts amendments.  

082 MOTION:  WATT MOVES AMEND 

086 MOTION:  WATT MOVES DO PASS 

089 r1:  Asks for clarification of executive level certification 

099 w1: questions residency 

sheriff: answers it varies from county to county. 

115 vote:  In a roll call vote 

CLOSE WORK SESSION ON 2866 

OPENS WORK SESSION ON HB 2552 

144 COLLEEN SEELOCK, ELECTIONS DIRECTOR, SECRETARY OF STATE'S OFFICE:  
Testifies in support of HB 2552. 

169 b2:  This allows anyone to become an absentee voter at any time? 

176 c2 that is correct. 

179 b2: could this be done by petition? 

182 c2:  We didn't contemplate that when we wrote the bill. 

207 c2:



328 c2:  Other than a signature, the only constant form is 

341 b2:  There is 

343 MOTION:  REP BEYER 

356 VOTE:   

CLOSE WORK SESSION ON HB 2552 

OPEN WORK SESSION ON HB 3387 
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003 BILL SIZEMORE OREGON TAXPAYERS UNITED:   Testifies in support of HB 3387  

- 5. 

110 BILL SIZEMORE:  continues to testify in support of HB 3387 - 5. 

134 b1:  What is the differebnce between the -5 and -6 amendments. 

140 GREENFIELD SECRETARY OF STATE'S OFFICE:  Explains difference in  
amendment concepts. 

174 BILL SIZEMORE:    SOS's amendment is a step in the right direction, but  
it isn't  

209 b2:  onthe -6 amendments, re voter's phamphlets.  Would this eliminate  
their ability 

220 c2:  again:  -6 amendments  only requiring a signature.  So a local  
district putting out something which would appear to be a neutral issue,  
would need a signature.  To be allowed. 

249 TED REUTLINGER, LEGISLATIVE COUNSEL:  Explains his intent on the  
amendments written. 

259 b2:  If we added....would that do it 

262 t1:  That might be close.  You might want to add.....I would go with  
city/county districts. 

278 b2 Wh6 didn't you address it to employers, not employees. 

283 bs: that was what was intended.  The intent here is only the misuse of  
public funds 

301 b2:  You've changed the blackout to 30 days 

307 c2:  responds to b2's question. 

356 

370 motion:  -6 amendments 

387



399 t1: addresses changes in amendments.  and the issue.  adds the word or  
authorized by. 
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003

014 t1:  The way it is drafted right now, ith will work just fine. 

motion:  adopt change to amendment; 

022 c2 suggests another change to the amendment. 

MOTION:  MOVE BILL TO THE FLOOR AS AMENDED WITH A DO PASS RECOMMENDATIO 

074 hearing no objectio s 

CLOSE WORK SESSION ON HB 3387-5 

OPEN WORK SESSION ON HB 2954-1 

093 c1:  rules in a knife fight?? 

97 t1 

move: -1 amendments to HB  

OPENS WORK SESSION ON HJR  9-3 

148 REP. KEVIN MANNIX:  Testifies in support of HJR 9-3. 

161 b1: suggests bringing the issue back for further consideration. 

180 k1:  answers question by Rep. Milne. 

187

201 b2:  I think the proposal makes sense.  I believe the voters have voiced  

their concern,. 

211 k1:  responds to b2's question.  Allows the bvoters to decide. 

231 b1:   


